
CONTEMPORARY WORSHIP

S U N D A Y ,  S E P T  1 4 ,  2 0 2 5

Welcome

Songs*

First Scripture*

Passing the Peace*

Announcements

Prayers of the People & The Lord’s Prayer

Song*

Second Scripture**

Sermon

Song*

Benediction
*Please rise in body or spirit

**Children may leave for Kids Connect at this time



WAYS TO CONNECT & SERVE

New Sermon Series for Fall 
You’re invited to join us for our new

fall series “What’s Your Rock?” It's a 6-
week series that will kick-off our fall

together as we explore the enumerable
ways in which Christ is present in our

lives even when we don’t see him or
feel him, and how he offers us a

foundation that will never shake.

School’s Off Day Camp is Back! First
Pres is excited to offer two School’s Off
Day Camps this fall to provide a fun,
safe place for elementary aged children
to go when schools are closed. This fall’s
camps will take place on Tuesday,
September 23 and Monday, October 20
from 9 - 3:30 pm. The registration form
can be found on the church’s website
under the Sign-up tab. Talk to Sara
Pantazes with any questions. 

Welcome Kids & Families
We are glad you are here to help us

make a joyful noise to the Lord!
Children of all ages are always welcome

in worship. We also have a nursery
available for kids ages 0 - 3 and offer

the Kids Connect program during a
portion of this service for preschool and
elementary aged kids. Talk to any usher
or staff member for more information. 

Give Connect with a
Pastor

Visit our website at
firstpreswc.com

Leading in Worship
Rev. Andrew Esqueda, Senior Pastor
Rev. Caroline Cupp, Sr. Assoc. Pastor
Kiana Rivera, Lead Singer
Members of the band

Our sympathy and prayers
 are with Sue Adams and family in the

death of her husband, Bob. 

Wednesday Lunch Supply Drive
 Our Wednesday Lunch program continues
to thrive, providing hot, nourishing meals
each week at 11:30am. The main course is

prepared by our friends downstairs at
Mistral French & Fast; volunteers bring
sides and desserts to share, and then we

all eat together. We would love for you to
stop by one week and check it out.

Donations of disposable plates and
silverware are also greatly appreciated;
there is an Amazon Wishlist link in the

weekly E-News. 

Nursery Families Play Date - First
Pres is excited to invite all families with
Nursery aged kids (preschool and under)
to get together for a play date! Hosted by
Pastor Andrew, his wife Megan, and
their toddler, we'll be gathering at
Marshall Square Park on Saturday,
September 20 from 9 -10:30 am. A nut-
free snack will be provided. If it rains,
our back-up location is Fellowship Hall
at church. We hope to see many of our
Nursery families there for a fun time of
playing and fellowship! 


